
The Parking Committee convened at 6:30p. In attendance were Craig Buck, Ken Silk and four
stakeholders.

A quorum was not in attendance, but the Committee heard from the group of stakeholders who
live in an area that is technically not in SONC's area, though it is in Sherman Oaks: that stretch of

Sepulveda that runs west of the 405 between Fiume and Mulholland.

The stakeholders were seeking ways of getting the small section of sound wall that ends at
Fiume to extend to Mulholland to provide protection for their homes from freeway noise and

potential runaway vehicles. The Committee made some suggestions and provided appropriate
contacts, but because this is a Caltrans issue, there was nothing we could do in the way of direct

action.

There was some discussion of these stakeholders (about 700) applying to the SONC Board for
annexation.

Lacking a quorum, no votes were taken. Mr. Buck adjourned the meeting at 7:30.


